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HIGHLY MIGRATORY SPECIES ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT ON MEMBERSHIP 
APPOINTMENTS AND COUNCIL OPERATING PROCEDURES 

 
The Highly Migratory Species Advisory Subpanel (HMSAS) discussed the possibility of applying 
a single set of standard operating procedures for all Advisory Bodies (AB). The HMSAS is 
comfortable with its own current procedures and does not support blanket procedures to apply to 
all ABs.   
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